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Tel: 
Woolwich  XXXX
                   0419                                                                                       
                                    [redacted]
                                                                 
                                     15/12/38
Dear Mr Hickey,

As I shall not be 
finished my work on 
Friday before 10 pm 
at least, I fear it 
would be of no use
me, attempting to get 
to your meeting. 
I am very sorry that 
I have been unable to 
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give the Executive any 
help so far & 
indeed that is a matter 
that I wanted to place 
before them in the 
near future. However, 
I will not bother 
you with that now, 
but will bring it 
up some time after 
Christmas. 
With all best 
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wishes for the future 
to you and all members 
of the Executive,    

Very sincerely yours, 

M Hannigan
